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MCWD Welcomes Director Hylton 
Elizabeth Hylton joins the Board of Directors, effective December 2nd, 2022 

 
Mammoth Lakes, California – December 21st, 2022  
 

On December 2nd, Ms. Elizabeth “Betty” Hylton officially joined the Mammoth Community 
Water District’s Board of Directors. Prior to becoming a Board director, Ms. Hylton worked for 
the District for over eleven years in the Information Services and Regulatory Services divisions. 
Most recently, Ms. Hylton led the Regulatory Services division focusing on water conservation, 
government and community outreach, and regulatory compliance. Ms. Hylton’s previous 
experience at the District will provide a strong foundation in supporting her new role as a 
director. 
 
Ms. Hylton and her young family are excited to serve the community. She believes it is 
important that the District continues to prepare for expanded demand on the water 
distribution system along with climate related impacts such as fire and drought.   
 
The Mammoth Community Water District welcomes Ms. Hylton to the Board of Directors and is 
eager to continue working with her exceptional passion and knowledge. 
 
 
About Mammoth Community Water District 
 
MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and 
surrounding areas. MCWD strives to provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers 
and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship role. We encourage our 
customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of 
the information and services available to support this goal. 


